
YARRA FACADE

FITZROY SERIES
ON DISPLAY AT ORAN PARK



THE FITZROY ENCOURAGES A 

REFRESHING TAKE ON ENTERTAINING 

WITH THE FLOW OF SPACE 

BETWEEN LIVING AREAS 

BRINGING THE OUTDOORS IN.



DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & 

features not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes 

reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C

   FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 11.91m      HOUSE SIZE: 179.17m2      SQUARES: 19.3 Sq      INCLUDED: ALFRESCO DINING

firstyle.com.au3 2 2

GSPublisherVersion 811.15.46.56

Gross Areas
Ground Floor
Garage
Alfresco
Porch

132.07
33.19
10.89
3.02

179.17 m2

01 Site Cover
03  Site Cover
04 Site Cover
06 Site Cover

179.17
179.17 m2

FITZROY 19.3 (0-LOT)

20/12/2019

DISCLAIMER: All plans, images and areas are indicative only. The finishes to the nominated
design are to be used as a guide only.  Purchases are advised to refer to the Land Contract
and/or Builders Tender and Contract for precise dimensions, specifications and inclusions.
Firstyle Homes reserves the right to change specifications, materials and suppliers without
notice. B.L 113412C Totals

FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 11.91m

HOUSE SIZE:

SQUARES: 19.3sq

DATE:

R
E
F
.

PORCH

ENTRY

DOUBLE GARAGE
5.54 x 5.50

THEATRE
4.00 x 3.45

WIP
0.91 x 1.71

LDRY
1.64 x 3.08

BATH
2.97 x 1.97

BED 3
3.00 x 3.20

BED 2
2.90 x 3.00

WIR
1.52 x 1.40

PRINCIPAL SUITE
3.98 x 3.42 ENS

2.39 x 1.40

KITCHEN
3.47 x 2.54

LIVING / DINING
5.78 x 3.96

ALFRESCO
3.57 x 3.05

10,910

18
,2

30

LINEN

R
O

B
E

ROBE

FITZROY 19.3 
(0-LOT)



DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & 

features not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes 

reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C

FITZROY 20.2
(0-LOT)

   FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 12.15m      HOUSE SIZE: 187.73m2      SQUARES: 20.2 Sq      INCLUDED: ALFRESCO DINING

firstyle.com.au3 2 2

GSPublisherVersion 811.17.54.56

Gross Areas
Ground Floor
Garage
Alfresco
Porch

138.71
33.19
12.81
3.02

187.73 m2

01 Site Cover
03  Site Cover
04 Site Cover
06 Site Cover

187.73
187.73 m2

FITZROY 20.2 (0-LOT)

20/12/2019

DISCLAIMER: All plans, images and areas are indicative only. The finishes to the nominated
design are to be used as a guide only.  Purchases are advised to refer to the Land Contract
and/or Builders Tender and Contract for precise dimensions, specifications and inclusions.
Firstyle Homes reserves the right to change specifications, materials and suppliers without
notice. B.L 113412C Totals

FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 12.15m

HOUSE SIZE:

SQUARES: 20.2sq

DATE:

R
E
F
.

PORCH

ENTRY

DOUBLE GARAGE
5.54 x 5.50

THEATRE
4.29 x 3.69

WIP
0.97 x 1.71

LDRY
1.63 x 3.08

BATH
3.03 x 2.04

BED 3
3.00 x 3.16

BED 2
3.00 x 3.11

WIR
1.67 x 1.40

PRINCIPAL SUITE
4.13 x 3.42 ENS

2.39 x 1.40

KITCHEN
3.57 x 2.54

LIVING / DINING
5.76 x 4.09

ALFRESCO
4.20 x 3.05

11,150

18
,8

30

LINEN

R
O

B
E

ROBE



DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & 

features not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes 

reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C

FITZROY 23.6

   FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 13.73m      HOUSE SIZE: 219.54m2      SQUARES: 23.6Sq      INCLUDED: ALFRESCO DINING

firstyle.com.au4 2 2

GSPublisherVersion 811.12.36.56

Gross Areas
Ground Floor
Garage
Alfresco
Porch

172.55
33.46
10.08
3.45

219.54 m2

01 Site Cover
03  Site Cover
04 Site Cover
06 Site Cover

219.54
219.54 m2

FITZROY 23.6

20/12/2019

DISCLAIMER: All plans, images and areas are indicative only. The finishes to the nominated
design are to be used as a guide only.  Purchases are advised to refer to the Land Contract
and/or Builders Tender and Contract for precise dimensions, specifications and inclusions.
Firstyle Homes reserves the right to change specifications, materials and suppliers without
notice. B.L 113412C Totals

FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 13.73m

HOUSE SIZE:

SQUARES: 23.6sq

DATE:

R
E
F
.

ENTRY

DOUBLE GARAGE
5.51 x 5.61

THEATRE
3.57 x 4.05

WIP
1.96 x 1.55

LDRY
1.57 x 3.13

BATH
2.74 x 3.38

BED 4
2.93 x 3.80

WIR
2.35 x 1.47

PRINCIPAL SUITE
4.68 x 3.83

ENS
2.26 x 2.00

KITCHEN
3.65 x 2.56

LIVING / DINING
6.62 x 3.98

ALFRESCO
3.36 x 3.00

BED 3
2.93 x 3.05

BED 2
2.93 x 3.05

PORCH

11,870
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DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & 

features not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes 

reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C

   FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 13.73m      HOUSE SIZE: 220.98m2      SQUARES: 23.8 Sq      INCLUDED: ALFRESCO DINING

firstyle.com.au4 2 2

GSPublisherVersion 811.11.36.56

Gross Areas
Ground Floor
Garage
Alfresco
Porch

173.99
33.46
10.08
3.45

220.98 m2

01 Site Cover
03  Site Cover
04 Site Cover
06 Site Cover

220.98
220.98 m2

FITZROY 23.8

20/12/2019

DISCLAIMER: All plans, images and areas are indicative only. The finishes to the nominated
design are to be used as a guide only.  Purchases are advised to refer to the Land Contract
and/or Builders Tender and Contract for precise dimensions, specifications and inclusions.
Firstyle Homes reserves the right to change specifications, materials and suppliers without
notice. B.L 113412C Totals

FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 13.73m

HOUSE SIZE:

SQUARES: 23.8sq

DATE:

R
E
F
.

ENTRY

DOUBLE GARAGE
5.51 x 5.61

THEATRE
3.57 x 4.05

WIP
1.89 x 1.55

LDRY
1.57 x 3.13

BATH
2.74 x 3.38

BED 4
2.93 x 3.80

WIR
2.35 x 1.47

PRINCIPAL SUITE
4.68 x 3.83

ENS
2.26 x 2.00

KITCHEN
3.65 x 2.62

LIVING / DINING
6.86 x 3.92

ALFRESCO
3.36 x 3.00

BED 3
2.93 x 3.05

BED 2
2.93 x 3.05

PORCH

11,870
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FITZROY 23.8



DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & 

features not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes 

reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C

   FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 13.73m      HOUSE SIZE: 239m2      SQUARES: 25.7 Sq      INCLUDED: ALFRESCO DINING

firstyle.com.au4 2 2

GSPublisherVersion 811.11.34.56

Gross Areas
Ground Floor
Garage
Alfresco
Porch

189.73
33.46
12.36
3.45

239.00 m2

01 Site Cover
03  Site Cover
04 Site Cover
06 Site Cover

239.00
239.00 m2

FITZROY 25.7

20/12/2019

DISCLAIMER: All plans, images and areas are indicative only. The finishes to the nominated
design are to be used as a guide only.  Purchases are advised to refer to the Land Contract
and/or Builders Tender and Contract for precise dimensions, specifications and inclusions.
Firstyle Homes reserves the right to change specifications, materials and suppliers without
notice. B.L 113412C Totals

FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 13.73m

HOUSE SIZE:

SQUARES: 25.7sq

DATE:

R
E
F
.

ENTRY

DOUBLE GARAGE
5.51 x 5.61

THEATRE
3.57 x 4.05

WIP
1.89 x 1.55

LDRY
1.57 x 3.13

BATH
2.74 x 3.38

BED 4
2.93 x 3.80

WIR
2.07 x 1.47

PRINCIPAL SUITE
4.61 x 3.60

ENS
2.47 x 2.00

KITCHEN
3.77 x 2.62

LIVING / DINING
6.98 x 3.92

ALFRESCO
4.68 x 2.64

BED 3
2.93 x 3.05

BED 2
2.88 x 3.05

PORCH

RUMPUS
5.79 x 3.52

11,870
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FITZROY 25.7



DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & 

features not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes 

reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C

   FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 13.73m      HOUSE SIZE: 240.41m2      SQUARES: 25.9 Sq      INCLUDED: ALFRESCO DINING

firstyle.com.au4 2 2

GSPublisherVersion 811.10.31.56

Gross Areas
Ground Floor
Garage
Alfresco
Porch

190.83
33.46
12.67
3.45

240.41 m2

01 Site Cover
03  Site Cover
04 Site Cover
06 Site Cover

240.41
240.41 m2

FITZROY 25.9

20/12/2019

DISCLAIMER: All plans, images and areas are indicative only. The finishes to the nominated
design are to be used as a guide only.  Purchases are advised to refer to the Land Contract
and/or Builders Tender and Contract for precise dimensions, specifications and inclusions.
Firstyle Homes reserves the right to change specifications, materials and suppliers without
notice. B.L 113412C Totals

FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 13.73m

HOUSE SIZE:

SQUARES: 25.9sq

DATE:

R
E
F
.

ENTRY

DOUBLE GARAGE
5.51 x 5.61

THEATRE
3.57 x 4.05

WIP
1.89 x 1.55

LDRY
1.57 x 3.13

BATH
2.74 x 3.38

BED 4
2.93 x 3.80

WIR
2.35 x 1.47

PRINCIPAL SUITE
4.73 x 3.60

ENS
2.31 x 2.00

KITCHEN
3.77 x 2.62

LIVING / DINING
6.98 x 3.92

ALFRESCO
4.80 x 2.64

BED 3
2.93 x 3.05

BED 2
2.88 x 3.05

PORCH

RUMPUS
5.91 x 3.52

11,870
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FITZROY 25.9



DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & 

features not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes 

reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C

   FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 14.33m      HOUSE SIZE: 258.79m2      SQUARES: 27.9 Sq      INCLUDED: ALFRESCO DINING

firstyle.com.au4 2 2

GSPublisherVersion 811.8.27.56

Gross Areas
Ground Floor
Garage
Alfresco
Porch

208.96
33.46
12.92
3.45

258.79 m2

01 Site Cover
03  Site Cover
04 Site Cover
06 Site Cover

258.79
258.79 m2

FITZROY 27.9

20/12/2019

DISCLAIMER: All plans, images and areas are indicative only. The finishes to the nominated
design are to be used as a guide only.  Purchases are advised to refer to the Land Contract
and/or Builders Tender and Contract for precise dimensions, specifications and inclusions.
Firstyle Homes reserves the right to change specifications, materials and suppliers without
notice. B.L 113412C Totals

FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 14.33m

HOUSE SIZE:

SQUARES: 27.9sq

DATE:

R
E
F
.

ENTRY

DOUBLE GARAGE
5.51 x 5.61

THEATRE
3.57 x 4.65

WIP
1.88 x 1.56

L'DRY
1.69 x 4.06

BATH
2.73 x 3.38

BED 4
2.93 x 4.28

WIR
2.28 x 1.47

PRINCIPAL SUITE
5.23 x 3.88

ENS
1.76 x 3.38

KITCHEN
3.65 x 2.62

LIVING / DINING
7.45 x 4.51

ALFRESCO
4.68 x 2.76

BED 3
2.90 x 3.05

BED 2
2.90 x 3.05

PORCH

RUMPUS
6.47 x 3.72

WC
1.05 x 1.47

12,470

21
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FITZROY 27.9



DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & 

features not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes 

reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C

GSPublisherVersion 811.8.25.56

Gross Areas
Ground Floor
Garage
Alfresco
Porch

210.74
33.46
11.26
3.45

258.91 m2

01 Site Cover
03  Site Cover
04 Site Cover
06 Site Cover

258.91
258.91 m2

FITZROY 27.9 MKII

20/12/2019

DISCLAIMER: All plans, images and areas are indicative only. The finishes to the nominated
design are to be used as a guide only.  Purchases are advised to refer to the Land Contract
and/or Builders Tender and Contract for precise dimensions, specifications and inclusions.
Firstyle Homes reserves the right to change specifications, materials and suppliers without
notice. B.L 113412C Totals

FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 14.33m

HOUSE SIZE:

SQUARES: 27.9sq

DATE:

R
E
F
.

ENTRY

THEATRE
3.57 x 4.88

BED 4
2.93 x 4.05

KITCHEN
3.63 x 2.62

PORCH

ENS
1.76 x 3.38

BATH
2.73 x 3.38

LIVING / DINING
5.54 x 4.51

ALFRESCO
4.08 x 2.76

WIR
2.28 x 1.47

PRINCIPAL SUITE
5.23 x 3.88

WIP
1.20 x 2.55

L'DRY
1.76 x 3.55

DOUBLE GARAGE
5.51 x 5.61

BED 3
2.90 x 3.05

BED 2
2.90 x 3.05

RUMPUS
4.08 x 3.72

WC
1.05 x 1.47

MEALS
3.10 x 6.48

12,470

21
,1
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   FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 14.33m      HOUSE SIZE: 258.91m2      SQUARES: 27.9 Sq      INCLUDED: ALFRESCO DINING

firstyle.com.au4 2 2

FITZROY 27.9 MKII



DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & 

features not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes 

reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C

   FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 14.45m      HOUSE SIZE: 273.41m2      SQUARES: 29.4 Sq      INCLUDED: ALFRESCO DINING

firstyle.com.au4 2 2

GSPublisherVersion 811.8.25.56

Gross Areas
Ground Floor
Garage
Alfresco
Porch

222.55
33.83
13.58
3.45

273.41 m2

01 Site Cover
03  Site Cover
04 Site Cover
06 Site Cover

273.41
273.41 m2

FITZROY 29.4

20/12/2019

DISCLAIMER: All plans, images and areas are indicative only. The finishes to the nominated
design are to be used as a guide only.  Purchases are advised to refer to the Land Contract
and/or Builders Tender and Contract for precise dimensions, specifications and inclusions.
Firstyle Homes reserves the right to change specifications, materials and suppliers without
notice. B.L 113412C Totals

FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 14.45m

HOUSE SIZE:

SQUARES: 29.4sq

DATE:

R
E
F
.

ENTRY

DOUBLE GARAGE
5.51 x 5.61

THEATRE
3.67 x 4.77

WIP
1.99 x 1.55

L'DRY
1.84 x 4.06

BATH
2.87 x 3.38

BED 4
2.93 x 4.17

WIR
2.69 x 1.47

PRINCIPAL SUITE
5.75 x 3.88

ENS
1.87 x 3.38

KITCHEN
3.82 x 2.67

LIVING / DINING
8.03 x 4.58

ALFRESCO
4.92 x 2.76

BED 3
3.00 x 3.05

BED 2
3.00 x 3.05

PORCH

RUMPUS
5.82 x 3.84

WC
1.05 x 1.47

12,590
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FITZROY 29.4



DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & 

features not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes 

reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C

   FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 14.81m      HOUSE SIZE: 283.08m2      SQUARES: 30.5 Sq      INCLUDED: ALFRESCO DINING

firstyle.com.au4 2 2

GSPublisherVersion 1031.7.23.56

Gross Areas
Ground Floor
Garage
Alfresco
Porch

230.35
34.34
14.51
3.88

283.08 m2

01 Site Cover
03  Site Cover
04 Site Cover
06 Site Cover

283.08
283.08 m2

FITZROY 30.5 DISTINCT (On Display)

27/07/2020

DISCLAIMER: All plans, images and areas are indicative only. The finishes to the nominated
design are to be used as a guide only.  Purchases are advised to refer to the Land Contract
and/or Builders Tender and Contract for precise dimensions, specifications and inclusions.
Firstyle Homes reserves the right to change specifications, materials and suppliers without
notice. B.L 113412C Totals

FRONTAGE REQUIRED (MINIMUM): 14.81m

HOUSE SIZE:

SQUARES: 30.5sq

DATE:

R
E
F
.

ENTRY

DOUBLE GARAGE
5.51 x 5.63

THEATRE
3.67 x 4.89

WIP
1.99 x 1.55

L'DRY
1.84 x 4.30

BATH
2.87 x 3.50

BED 4
2.93 x 4.29

WIR
2.70 x 1.47

PRINCIPAL SUITE
5.87 x 4.00

ENS
1.95 x 3.50

KITCHEN
3.82 x 2.67

LIVING / DINING
8.03 x 4.82

ALFRESCO
5.04 x 2.88

BED 3
3.00 x 3.17

BED 2
3.00 x 3.17

PORCH

RUMPUS
5.94 x 3.96

WC
1.08 x 1.47

12,950
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FITZROY 30.5 DISTINCT
ON DISPLAY AT ORAN PARK



FITZROY SERIES FACADE OPTIONS

NEW TRADITIONAL

NEW TRADITIONAL MASONRY

GLEBE

STRATTON

TRADITIONAL NUVO

DUNE

ASPEN

CAPRI

ALTA

DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & features 
not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes reserves the 

right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C



FITZROY SERIES FACADE OPTIONS

ARMITAGE

CHELSEA ON DISPLAY AT ORAN PARK

RESERVE

MACQUARIE

SORELL

TOORAK ON DISPLAY AT ORAN PARK

BROOKLYN

HUNTER ON DISPLAY AT EMERALD HILLS

MAGNOLIA

DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & features 
not supplied by Firstyle Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to façade. Firstyle Homes reserves the 

right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412C



NOTES



C A M P B E L LT O W N

L I V E R P O O L

P E N R I T H

G O S F O R D

W Y O N G

M I T TA G O N G

W O L L O N G O N G

H O R N S B Y

S Y D N E Y

3 1

N E W C A S T L E

M E D O W I E

N O R T H
R O T H B U R Y 

M A I T L A N D

2

4

6
5

D I S P L AY  C E N T R E
L O C AT I O N S

DISCLAIMER: Photographs & Graphic impressions are representative only to finishes 
available and may not reflect the finish (Display Homes may vary based on design) to the 
standard design and may also depict fixtures, finishes & features not supplied by Firstyle 
Homes such as, but not limited to, landscaping & outdoor features, furnishing, decorative 
items, window furnishing . Dimensions are approximate only and may vary according to 
façade. Firstyle Homes reserves the right to revise specifications, inclusions, materials and 
suppliers without notice. Firstyle Homes Pty Ltd ABN 59 087 773 779 B.L.113412Cf i r s t y l e . c o m . a u

F I R S T Y L E 
3 4 7 7 8 9 5 31 3 0 0

1. E D M O N D S O N  PA R K
V I L L A G E  S Q U A R E  D I S P L AY  V I L L A G E 
9 Clement Road Edmondson Park NSW 2174
P H :  9608 9777  E : edpark@firstyle.com.au

O N  D I S P L AY:  Waterhouse, Chatswood, 
Keswick & Ashmore

2. L E P P I N G T O N
H O M E W O R L D  L E P P I N G T O N
58 Arkenstone Way Leppington NSW 2179
P H :  9606 4175  E : emeraldhills@firstyle.com.au
O N  D I S P L AY:  Riverside & Aston

4. S P R I N G  FA R M
E V E R G R E E N  S P R I N G  FA R M
120 Springs Road Spring Farm NSW 2570
P H :  9138 7753  E : springfarm@firstyle.com.au
O N  D I S P L AY:  Keswick & Nevada

3. O R A N  PA R K
O R A N  PA R K  T O W N 
6 Webber Loop Oran Park NSW 2570
P H :  9043 5890  E : oranpark@firstyle.com.au

O N  D I S P L AY:  Fitzroy, Montebello, 
Burnley Duet & Silkwood 5. M A R S D E N  PA R K

H O M E W O R L D  M A R S D E N  PA R K
27 Ellison Street Marsden Park NSW 2765

P H :  8630 0429  E : marsdenpark@firstyle.com.au

O N  D I S P L AY:  Norwood & Montara

6. B O X  H I L L
H O M E W O R L D  B O X  H I L L
14 Noah Street, Box Hill NSW 2765
P H :  8630 2020  E : boxhill@firstyle.com.au
O N  D I S P L AY:  Grantham, Avoca & Clovelly


